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Greetings, once again, from the staff of MaineGeneral Medical 

Center Laboratory (MGMC). We appreciate the opportunity 

you have given us to work with you toward meeting patients’ 

needs. 

 
MGMC provides its clients with a variety of educational 

opportunities. This comprehensive “Laboratory Reference 

Guide” contains test information, specimen collection 

instructions, expected results, applicable laboratory policies, 

and much more information. In addition, laboratory newsletters 

are regularly distributed to inform clients of new services or 

other laboratory related changes. As appropriate, MGMC offers 

education inservices covering a variety of laboratory topics to 

the medical staff and the personnel from our clients’ offices. 

 
We pledge to you our continued support for your efforts in 

caring for your patients; and we hope that during the coming 

year, you will find us a valuable resource. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Cheri Aubertine, M.D. 

Medical Laboratory Director 

 


